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Joyfully, unique in Jesus' family, we learn to use our special gifts to love, serve and make the world a better place.

Wednesday 16th October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 4 Experience Day - Mexico Day

This half term, the children have been learning all about Mexico. To round off their learning, we are going
to host our very own Mexico Day.

As part of the day, the children are welcome to dress up for the duration of the day in a costume that is
linked to Mexico.

The event is due to take place on Friday 25th October.

In addition to having the option of dressing up, we will immerse ourselves in the tastes of Mexico,
traditional music and lots of activities linked to our prior learning.

As we will be tasting and making a few food items, please can you complete the attached Google Form
updating us of any food allergies we should be aware of.

Link to allergies and dietary requirements: https://forms.gle/vuudQaow3ZX9Qk9u5
Yours sincerely,

Mr Doran and Mrs Crawford
Year 4 Class Teachers
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